Secretary-General visits Singapore

Takenaka (L) with Foo

Secretary-General Shigeo Takenaka made an official visit to Singapore,
28-30 November, where he met participants in the annual Forum on
Development of NPOs, including many NPO heads; became acquainted
with the activities of SPRING Singapore; and paid a courtesy call on APO
Director for Singapore and SPRING Singapore Chairman Cedric Foo.
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